
Lakeville Open Space Committee                 March 8, 2012               7:30 p.m. 

 

Members present: Brian Reynolds, Joan Morton, Linda Grubb, Mike Schroeder 

Nonmember present: Sarah Kulkovich 

Members absent: Don Foster, Mike Renzi, Dan Hopkins 

 

Minutes from February cannot be approved as there is no quorum of members who were present at 
that meeting. 

Status of Open Space Plan was discussed. The following additions required by EOEEA have been done: 
Mike has done paragraph on shade trees, but needs to check Ward Cemetery and Thompson Hill on 
Precinct Street for significant trees. Mike will do environmental challenges and wildlife corridors. Linda 
has done information on population density and introductory paragraph on importance of open space. 
Don is doing information on the SCORP. Plan needs a letter from the Planning Board. 

Committee worked on adding another column to Action plan indicating funding sources for all actions, 
most of which turn out to be volunteer activities. This information now needs to be added in correct 
format. It was noted that one of Actions, adding information from 2010 census has been done. 

It was noted with concern that no “safe yield” of water from the APC has been determined, but rather 
“firm yields.”  The study done by New Bedford did not consider the health of the Nemasket River. 

At 9:40 Joan moved to adjourn; Brian seconded. Meeting adjourned  

 

 

 

 

 


